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Congratulations to one of our own! 
 
Congratulations to one of our own, Ricky O’Neill for his recent acknowledgement by 
the Arkansas Forestry Association as 2016’s Educator of the Year!  Thanks for all you do as a 
member of the Potlatch Real Estate Team and all you give back to the community to continue 
forestry education and stewardship.  So very proud…keep up the good work! 
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